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I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill 3486, which would provide 

much-needed funding to support the Oregon Institute for Marine Biology (OIMB) at 

the University of Oregon. OIMB is a tremendous resource that deserves state 

support. This funding is crucial to ensuring that OIMB can continue to advance 

marine research, education, and conservation efforts that benefit Oregon’s coastal 

communities and ecosystems. 


